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Dear SACRE members, 
 
Firstly I would like to apologise for the rather late submission of this letter and it’s 
attachments but I only received it on 23 May and its original deadline for consultation 
was 25 May.   
 
However, Denise Chaplin negotiated for an extension to 1 June, which was agreed.  
In the meantime I have emailed  all SACRE and Diocesan members (who have 
supplied email addresses) to ask if they could please consider any issues relating their 
 faiths or any comment/input they would like to make in their capacity as SACRE 
Members. As the deadline has now been extended I am writing to all SACRE 
members, but I appreciate it is still fairly tight. 
 
The Chair has responded in her capacity as a Christian Faith representative and 
expressed some concern that Christian Teachers would not be able to participate in 
Easter activities which often spread over longer than the bank holidays.  She favours 
Easter being in a holiday period.   
 
Once again I apologise for this rather late request and would be very grateful if you are 
able to make any comments.   Finally, please note that the next meeting of SACRE will 
take place on 21 June 2006 at 7pm at the Civic Centre.    
 
Best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Harris 
Clerk to SACRE 
 


